
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) issued a proposed rule on Monday, June 28, 2021 
that updates the Medicare Home Health Prospective Payment System (HH PPS) rates and wage index 
for calendar year (CY) 2022.

 
 
 

 
REGISTRATION: 

Members: $99/Line 
Non-Members: $150/Line 

 

NAME:      

AGENCY:      

ADDRESS:      

EMAIL: PHONE:       

PAYMENT: 
Member: $99/Line Non-Member: $150/ Line 

*Make Checks Payable to: OAHC 
 
** To comply with federal privacy laws, Oregon Association for Home Care does not accept credit card information via email or fax. Credit card 
payments can be taken online or over the phone. Please contact Brandy Sweet at bsweet@oahc.org to schedule a call.  
Cancellation Policy: Submit cancellation requests by email to bsweet@oahc.org 
No refund for same day cancellation or no-show. Refund assumes registration paid in advance. Unpaid registrations remain payable, adjusted only for 
approved cancellation as above. 
 
Registration available online at: www.oahc.org  
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Recorded & Live Webinar 

Wednesday, August 18, 2021     =  10:00 am – 11:00 pm PST 

Presenters:	

 Join expert consultants, Mike Simione & Brian Harris, of SimiTree 
Healthcare Consulting for a 60-minute webinar to review the 
upcoming proposed changes for this educational opportunity.  


